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To receive matters ralsed by members:

1. Complaints about dog poo not being cleaned up

Tine Pansh Council acknowledged that this was a problem The possibllity of moving a dog

biri to the front street was discussed. Clir Dodds would put something on the villaga

Facebook page lo see if thers was any suggestion/ocbjection to locating one near the village

hall.

- Willow Farm (Formerly Common Farm) — The Parish Clerk was asked to write to RDC
Flanning Entorcement, asking tham to investigate Il planning consent have bean
grantad for all the development an this sits

- Speed Matrix Sign - The Pansh Clerk would report to NYCC Clir Carolina Goodrick that
some of the letter S from the word SLOW did not light up, so need fixing.

- Clir Gibson advisad that as she had moved away from the parish, she would resign with
immediate effact, so the Parish Clerk would instigate the Casual Vacancy procedure.

To confirm the dates of the future meeting(s):
11 March 2021, 13 May 2021, 09 Ssptember 2021, 09 December 2021
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Crairman Bate......, ..



